
Dansville Elementary School September Board Update 

●​ DES is continuing to partner with Marco’s Pizza for monthly Marco’s nights. 
Every third Thursday, a percentage of sales benefits Dansville Elementary for 
programs such as moms and muffins, dads and donuts, Mother’s Day tea, etc. 
We appreciate this continued partnership.  

●​ We are excited to have Moms and Muffins and Dads and Donuts events again 
this year. These events will take place monthly. Meijer has donated $250 to get 
these events started. 

●​ FAST Bridge and NWEA benchmark data is being completed this week and will 
be discussed and analyzed at grade level meetings.  This helps us pinpoint 
which students require additional academic support and interventions. Amy 
Convey is providing Title I Reading Interventions and Dawn Oesterle is providing 
Spring Math interventions. SAEBRs screenings were also completed by teachers 
and results were used to help create social groups that will be run by Jessica 
Herzfeld. 

●​ 5th Grade Camp is taking place September 22-26.  A big thank you to Andrea 
Salinas as she coordinates the details related to this amazing experience. Deb 
Plourde, Stephanie Case and Angie St.Amant round out the teaching team with a 
whole crew of parent volunteers for which we are thankful.  We could not pull this 
off without parent involvement! 

●​ Elementary staff decided to move Fall Parent-Teacher conferences back one 
week from 11/5 & 11/6 to 11/12 & 11/13. This adjustment will give our teachers 
more time to assess students and gather the most up-to-date information for your 
conference. We believe this will lead to a more productive conversation about a 
child's progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


